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*UPDATE* 

 

Just before 4:30 p.m, Visalia PD officers were called to the area of Ben Maddox Way and Noble Avenue for a traffic 

accident involving a car and motorcycle. The Traffic Unit was called to take over the investigation and process the 

scene. 

 

Throughout the investigation, officers found that the motorcycle was traveling northbound on Ben Maddox and 

collided with a Toyota SUV. The rider of the motorcycle was transported to Kaweah Health Medical Center where he 

later died. Drugs or alcohol do not appear to be a factor in the collision. 

 

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Traffic Unit at 559-713-4237. 
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